From. dmdgzeas’c@aol com [mallto dmd92east@aol com] .
Sent: Saturday, May 16, 2009 3:08 PM

To: derek.phelps@ct.gov

Cc: Miranda, Joey Lee

Subject: May 14th Docket No. 374 Hearing

May 16, 2009
Via electronic mail

Chairman 8. Derek Phelps
Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

In RE: Docket 374-Application of Cellco Partnership D/B/A Verizon Wireless for a Certificate of
Environmental Compatibility and Public

Need for the Construction, Maintenance, And Operation of a ereless Telecommunication
Facility at 199 Town Farm Rd. Farmmgton, CT -

Dear Mr. .Phelps

With regard to the May 14th Hearmg, representatlves ﬁ'om Cellco d/b/ a Verizon Wireless under sworn
testimony and upon cross examination by Party Susan Edelson’s fepresentative elicited the “lost call and
oor dropped call rate percentages” for the Route 10 or Waterville Road tocation and or the general area of
'the alleged coverage gap. -

T respectfully ask for the Council to accept my request for document(s) to be provided by and from

‘Cellco d/b/a Verizon Wireless pertaining to those rates as mentioned above that are relévant and recent
be entered into the record by Cellco as an Exhibit for thrs Docket No. 374 at some pomt during the thirty
(30) Post-Hearmg period; ‘

Sincerely,

David R. Edelson, D.M.D.
Representative for Susan Edelson

Cc: Joey Lee Miranda



